
Memorandum   
 

To: Projects, Programs, and Operations Subcommittee 

From: John Zaugg, Field Representative 

Date:  September 5, 2024 

RE: Nikolas Erosion and Sediment Control Complaint 

  

The District received a Nebraska Erosion and Sediment Control Act complaint form from Michael 
Nikolas on February 20, 2024, at our Omaha Office.  

On March 1, 2024, I met with Michael Nikolas at his property at 12115 N. 36th St. Mr. Nikolas and I 
inspected his property and looked at the gully erosion that he is experiencing. Erosion was noted but 
sediment damage was not present.  

I explained to Mr. Nikolas that, per the District’s Erosion and Sediment Control Program parameters, 
sediment damage must be present for the complaint to be applicable.  

A letter was mailed to Mr. Nikolas on March 8th explaining my determination. The complaint and results 
of the investigation have been reviewed by District legal counsel to verify the recommendation as it 
pertains to the Nebraska Erosion and Sediment Control Act.   

  

Staff recommends the Subcommittee recommend to the Board dismissal of this complaint due 
to the fact that this complaint is a non-violation of the District’s Erosion and Sediment Control 
Program.  

 

 

 












